
 
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 

 

HEADS UP!  
 

26
th

 April 2019 

 

Welcome back to school everyone – lovely to see all our children again on Tuesday.  

Our Easter service, led by Rev David, took place at church and the children, as always 

behaved beautifully, said lovely prayers and demonstrated kindness to each other.  Our 

Christian Value this term is Service so look out for examples of this at home please – it 

would be great to hear if anyone was providing a service to a family member. 

 

We all enjoyed jumping on the library van on Tuesday and choosing some new books – 

please do read these at home with your child, it is still important to read to even the 

older children and what could be nicer than sharing a book anyway?! 

 

Our first visit to Macclesfield Forest was great fun, despite the downpour.  The children 

participated in different team challenges and some ingenious thinking led to quicker 

completion of tasks and good co-operation. 

 

Hope that lots of you can make it to Family Fun Night – the poster looks amazing. 

Apologies for not attending – I will be at the theatre. 

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

Dates for next week include: 

 

Monday 29th April  - Macclesfield Museum Trip - Victorian School Room 

Tuesday 30th April  - Front Row Music Lessons 

-      Swimming Lessons Y4, 5 & 6 

Wednesday 1st May  - Reception to visiting friends at Adlington School 

Thursday 2nd May  - Local Election 

Friday 3rd May  - Macclesfield Forest 

 

 


